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Dear Friends, 

Greetings from Dr. Justin’s! 

As we wrap up another month of service, we reflect on the values that drive us forward: 
compassion, inclusivity, and accessibility. This month, our focus is on a principle close to 
our hearts—Healthcare for All. 

Healthcare: A Fundamental Right 

At Dr. Justin’s, we firmly believe that everyone deserves access to quality healthcare, 
regardless of their circumstances. Whether it’s providing treatment in underserved 
communities, supporting chronic disease management, or extending hospice care, we 
strive to ensure no one is left behind. 

Upcoming Month’s Highlights 

Here are some of the activities we’ve undertaken in our mission to make healthcare 
inclusive: 

●​ Free Medical Camps: In collaboration with local organizations, we are 
conducting two medical camps, providing free consultations, medicines, and 
health screenings to many individuals. 

●​ Home Health Care Services: Our skilled healthcare team will visit patients with 
chronic illnesses, ensuring continuity of care in the comfort of their homes. 

●​ Disaster Response: We are ready to distribute emergency kits, including 
first-aid supplies, nutritious food, and essential medicines, to families in need. 

Collaborating for Impact 

We are partnering with regional organizations to amplify our reach. By sharing resources 
and expertise, we have been able to serve communities more effectively, staying true to 
our belief that collaboration fosters greater impact. 
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Tips for a Healthier Community 

We encourage everyone to take small steps toward better health. Here are some simple 
ways to contribute to a healthier world: 

1.​ Stay Active: Incorporate at least 30 minutes of physical activity into your daily 
routine. 

2.​ Eat Smart: Opt for nutritious foods and avoid processed options when possible. 
3.​ Share Knowledge: Spread awareness about the importance of regular health 

check-ups and vaccinations. 
4.​ Support Initiatives: Volunteer or donate to organizations working toward 

accessible healthcare. 

Looking Ahead 

Next month, we will focus on "The Gift of Health and Hope: Spreading Care This 
Christmas Season". Stay tuned for updates on our upcoming workshops and campaigns 
aimed at fostering Gift of Health and Hope. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our supporters, volunteers, and collaborators for 
joining us in our mission to build a healthier, more equitable society. Together, we can 
make "Healthcare for All" a reality. 

Warm regards, 

A. Justin Arumai Raj​
President and Managing Director 

Let’s stay connected! Follow us on social media or visit our website for more updates 
and opportunities to get involved. 
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